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For friends, service, 
good fun and 

fellowship, especially 
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ROSTER 5 Nov 12 Nov 19 Nov 

Chair No Greg Bill P 

Set Up  and 
Close Meeting Bill P Russell

Greeter Art Show Russell Susan 

Sergeant Celebration John Rob 

ROSTER

PROGRAM / GUEST SPEAKER

5 Nov No Meeting 

12 Nov Andy Steel, Salvation Army 
Recycling bikes program 

19 Nov DG’s Visit 

26 Nov 
Leanne Harvey

VP Admin and Registrar QUT 
Universities post Covid 19 

3 Dec No Meeting 

From our President – Margot Baillie 

No meeting this week 
see you at the 

Art Show Celebration
6.30pm at St James School 

Map on Page 4 

What a fantastic meeting we had last week. Everyone
looked splendid in their Melbourne Cup hats. Thank you
for making the effort. It was also great to welcome so
many visitors and prospective members to witness Susie
Lawson, from AVEO Newstead, receiving her Pride of
Workmanship Award, as well as getting a unique update
on St Jude’s from Noela Phillips. Noela’s presentation very
effectively shared the joy of St Jude’s through video
messages of thanks from all the students that are
sponsored by members of our Club and the brilliant
photos from previous visits by our Club to Africa and St
Jude’s. The presentation was inspiring and there were a
few happy tears shed as we gained a better appreciation
of the impact our support is having on students and their
families. Thanks to Cassie who assisted Noela with the
technology. This presentation made me realise that even
during Covid restrictions BHR is still having a huge impact
on making the world a better place.

Don’t forget to check your Trifecta tickets on Tuesday
afternoon and good luck to everyone in backing a winner
at the Melbourne Cup. This Thursday there is no meeting
as we are attending the Art Show Celebration at St James
College, which has prepared a great menu for our event.
See page 4 for event details (timing, parking and the
menu). Tickets are still available.

Keith has also done a brilliant job of securing a donation of
paint from Bunnings and Dulux to support our service
project of painting key areas at 3rd Space. If you are able
to join the paint crew on 21 November please contact
Keith ASAP.

The Christmas Party team are continuing to work on the
event and make good progress, it looks like it will be a very
Merry event with excellent food prepared by a chef. If you
haven’t already, make sure you let Yvonne know if you
would like to attend as there are only a few places left.

Also our best wishes to Lindsay Marshall for a speedy
recovery, free of back pain.

mailto:apologies@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com
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Last Week’s Meeting
Melbourne Cup fever was alive and well at BHR last week with everyone joining in the fun and wearing their race day
finest and participating in the Tanzanian Cup. Our two last Pride of Workmanship Award recipient received their
awards. Susie Lawson from Aveo at Newstead received her award from Helen Fox at the meeting, while Ross Perfect
at Maestro Meats at 5 Eric Cres, Annerley received his award at his butchers shop. Noela’s presentation on the Joy of
St Jude’s was a big hit and made us all “travel sick” for Africa.

Susie Lawson and Helen Fox – Pride of Workmanship Award

John Leddy 

The Tillmanns girls – Fashion in the Field 

Angela and Ross Perfect at Maestro Meats Annerley – Pride of Workmanship

Tanzanian Cup 

Rosemary smartly matching her 
glasses and fascinator 

Deb and Jennifer in 
complimentary toning outfits

Rosemary, Bill and Ros 
Fashion in the Field 

John and Kay Ker looking very dapper 

Kit, would you buy a
trifecta ticket from this
man?

Andrew enjoying the 
Tanzanian Cup 



A lot of fun at the Greg Cooley Lunch on Sunday 



Check out Yvonne’s winning boots 

Post meeting coffee at New Farm 

Bill and Andrew sharing some race 
tips over coffee 

Storm the night before our Meeting 

Below is Luka Lockie (Deb’s grandson) who received a Rotary Junior
Achievement award from the Ashgrove/The Gap Rotary Club. Luka had to
complete a number of community tasks to be eligible for the Award.
Congratulations to Luka and 13 other year 6 students from the Gap State
School.

Our Future is in Great Hands 
Meet Terri Taylor 

Our Christmas Party Chef 
Terri will be cooking our Christmas party meal. Lets hope
former member Ron Mullins does not tell her too many
stories about us. Terri is a friend of Margots and was
visiting RC of Burleigh Heads where she met Ron.

Menu for Christmas party
• Canapes with complimentary pre dinner drink

(sparkling wine or champagne cocktail).
• Roast Beef, Glazed Ham and Smoked Turkey with roast

potatoes, warm vegetable salad and green salad +
gravy and condiments.

• Yummy desserts.

BYO drinks for dinner (plenty of ice available to cool your
drinks) chilled still and sparkling water provided.



Parking
Arrive at about 6.15pm and enter the
school grounds via Gloucester St and
park on the basketball courts, located
in the lower playground. Take the
stairs or lift up to the School Hall in
the Edmund Rice Building. If you have
no need to park, entrance is in
Boundary Street. See map below.

Entrance for parking 

Parking

Event 

Entrance if 
not parking 

MENU 

Canapes

• Indian Vegetarian samosa - V 

• Mini Chicken satay skewers

• Home-made sausage rolls 

• Fetta & caramelised onion 
tarts-V

Light Supper

• Mushroom risotto - GF/V

• Classic Beef casserole & 
steamed rice- GF

• Penne pasta with roasted 
pumpkin and parmesan crisps-
V

Tea and Coffee

• Chocolate brownie hearts- GF

• Petite lemon meringue pies

• Rocky road



Support Noela Phillips 
Challenge Yourself for St Jude’s 
While many of us know Noela well and have seen her in some
glamorous outfits her current fundraising efforts for St Jude’s sees
her in practical exercise gear. Noela is participating in the
2020 Challenge Yourself For St Jude’s to raise money for The
School of St Jude. As we heard last week St Jude's IS transforming
lives. It is important to note that 98 cents in the dollar raised
through this campaign goes directly to the school, to help the
children receive the best education Tanzania and indeed East
Africa, can provide. "In a classroom, the world begins".

Gemma's vision to fight poverty through education began with a
single $10 donation. It would mean a lot to Noela if you could
support her Challenge by making a donation to "The Power of 10"
and spread the word, any donation, even $5.00 would be greatly
appreciated. Donations can be made at this link.

.  

https://www.mycause.com.au/page/239056/noela-phillips

https://www.mycause.com.au/page/239056/noela-phillips


Upcoming Events at our Breakfasts 

BHR Children’s Christmas Breakfast
17 December 2020  

Our usual Christmas breakfast with children, nieces, nephews and
grandchildren is scheduled for 17 December, so make sure you get
it in their diaries. Santa has been booked and the United Services
Club has promised a special child friendly breakfast. More details
will be released closer to the date.

District Governor - Neil Black 
19 November 2020
Neil was born and raised in Kingaroy. He juggles his time around the The
Pioneer Lodge Motel in Kingaroy, that he bought from is father in 2002 and his
State-wide cleaning company, Kyadam. Neil considers his time at Rotary as his
social life and holds many of the people he has met through the organisation
as close and lifelong friends. He is holding the District Conference in Kingaroy
from 26 – 28 March 2021.

Leanne Harvey 
VP – Admin & University Registrar QUT 
The Changing Environment for Universities
26 November 2020

2020 has been a tumultuous year for Universities in Australia. They have had
to deal with massive job losses, dramatically reduced overseas students and
significant Federal Government Reform. Come along and hear from Leanne
about how QUT has adapted to the changes and preparing for 2021 and
beyond, as we all learn to live with Covid 19.

BHR Annual General Meeting 
10 December 2020 



An Invitation from 
Rotaract Rivercity

When: 13th November 6pm drinks for a 7pm movie
Where: New Farm Cinemas
How much: Tickets on sale for $23
What am I watching: “Rams” starring Sam Neil
Supporting: Beyond DV, a local charity supporting women and children
Movie tickets and raffle tickets available here...
https://www.trybooking.com/BMDXY

https://www.trybooking.com/BMDXY?fbclid=IwAR2in4UOUCXXdD8aWJO741LsfpyVjQKG7oOtsXEvjf55jk_jNn9JHiTtiEo


ANNUAL CALENDAR 
The calendar will appear in every edition with new events being bolded in purple. This will give
you a long range planning tool. The calendar is being maintained by Angela so if you have any
updates let her know.

October 2020 November 2020 December 2020
22 Pride of Workmanship Awards 

Footy Final Fever Breakfast 
5 Art Show Celebration

Cocktail Party  
5 Club Christmas Party 

Tillmanns House, Tarragindi

29 Melbourne Cup Breakfast 
Wear your finest 

19 DG Visit 17 Family Christmas Breakfast 

24 & 
31

No meeting 

January  2021 February 2021 March 2021
7 No meeting 13 / 

14  
Valentine Flower Deliveries 7 Chicks in Pink 

14 Return to regular meeting 26 –
28 

District Conference 
Kingaroy 

April  2021 May 2021 June 2021
1 Easter Breakfast 

18 Life and Hope  Film Night 

July 2021 August 2021 September 2021 
2 Change over dinner 

Barb’s Joke Corner 
A man running a little behind schedule arrived at the cinema, went in to watch the movie that had already started, 
and as his eyes adjusted to the darkness, he was surprised to see a dog sitting beside its master in the row ahead, 
intently watching the movie.
It even seemed to be enjoying the movie: wagging its tail in the happy bits, drooping its ears 
at the sad bits, and hiding its eyes with its paws at the scary bits.
After the movie, the man approached the dog's owner, "Wow, your dog really seemed to 
enjoy the movie. I'm amazed!"
"Yes, I can't believe it myself," came the reply. "He hated the book."

When I went to get my driver's license renewed, our local motor-vehicle registration office was packed.
The line inched along for almost an hour until the man ahead of me finally got his license.
He inspected his photo for a moment and commented to the officer, "I was standing in line so long, I ended up 
looking pretty grouchy in this picture."
The officer looked at his picture closely. "It's okay," he reassured the man, "That's how you're going to look when 
the cops pull you over anyway."


